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HAPPY BIRTHDAY GOOD SHEPHERD! 

 

This month Good Shepherd Catholic School is 

celebrating its 65th birthday!  May God continue to 

bless our wonderful school as we help students 

grow in faith, knowledge, and service.   

 

 
 

 

NO SCHOOL  

Friday, August 30- PD Day for teachers 

Monday, September 2- Labor Day 

 

 

DROP OFF & PICK UP REMINDERS 

 

Morning Drop Off (Front lot) 

• Please have your child exit the car as soon 

as you are parallel to the sidewalk and the 

line has stopped. 

• No drop off in the Church side parking lot 

(unless attending Mass) or in the Cafeteria 

lot.  Both lots are reserved for staff and 

Mass attendees. 

• Please try to avoid parking in the main lot 

and sending your child to cross the line of 

cars unless you are coming into the 

building with them.   

Dismissal (Front lot) 

• Students should not be picked up in the 

Cafeteria lot. 

• Students should not be crossing Stockwell 

Road without the teacher on duty. 

• If you arrive after students have been 

dismissed, you need to line up in the 

second line or late line.   

 

Our goal is always to get the students to and from 

school in the most efficient and safest way possible.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

 

 

 

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY WORKSHOP 

 

Good Shepherd is hosting a Grandparents’ Day 

Workshop on September 7.  You can still register!  

If you are interested in attending, please contact 

Jeanne Goedde at goeddejm@gmail.com or Ruth 

Becker at rbecker@evdio.org. 

 

 

GRANDPARENTS DAY CELEBRATION 

 

We are moving our Grandparents/ Grand Friends 

Celebration to the spring this year.  Please stay 

tuned for more details coming second semester.     

 

 
 

 

 

TUTORING SERVICES AVAILABLE 

 

If you are looking for some extra help with 

schoolwork for your student, Memorial students are 

hosting again their Incognito Instructors.  Please 

see the attached flyer for more details. 

 

 

SIP & SUPPORT 

 

This event helps fund the projects that you have 

been seeing around school:  the new sign by the 

entrance, the flags, the prayer in the cafeteria, all of 

the new Rams signage inside and outside the gym.   

Please join us for this fun event.  It is a great way to 

meet new families and connect with friends.   
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